
 

 
 
 
 
 

DAEYC SEEKS CHILD CARE PROVIDERS IN NEW CASTLE 
COUNTY FOR WEEKEND AND EXTENDED HOURS 

  

 

 
If you are a child care provider in New Castle County who offers 
weekend and extended hours, DAEYC wants to hear from you! 
 
DAEYC received a grant to connect businesses with child care programs 
offering weekend and extended hours.  
 
Here are the requirements to begin receiving referrals from DAEYC’s Early 
Care and Education Family Consultants: 
 
 You are a licensed provider located in New Castle County  
 You offer weekend and/or extended care hours 
 You are a high-quality early care and education program participating 

in Delaware Stars 
 
If you are interested, please contact DAEYC's Early Care & Education Family 
Consultants, Amy Lane and Michelle Lowery, at (302) 764-1500 x101 or by e-
Mail alane@daeyc.org or mlowery@daeyc.org.  
 
Click here to learn more about the project 
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